NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF ONTARIO
PLANNING COMMISSION SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2018, AT
6:30 PM WILL BE CANCELLED AND ADJOURNED.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE NEXT REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2019.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CATHY WAHLSTROM, PLANNING
DIRECTOR, AT (909) 395-2036.

DATED: DECEMBER 21, 2018
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